

POLICY - BOARD MEMBER CONTACT

Policy for the public & legal practitioners:

All persons wishing to contact the Board, whether in relation to a complaint, enquiry or another issue, are to do so through the Office of the Legal Profession Board of Tasmania (see 'contact us' for address and telephone details on this website). Personal correspondence should be directed to the Board through the Chairperson and deposited at the Board's offices and marked "private and confidential".

Policy for Employees:

The Board has resolved that in the event an employee has a workplace grievance, workplace related complaint or an employment issue, that grievance, complaint or issue is to be directed to the Executive Officer.

In the event that such a grievance, complaint or issue relates to the Executive Officer, the Chairperson of the Board may be contacted.